
Miami Valley Folk Dancers
c/o John E. Pappas
3017 E. Rahn Road
Dayton, Ohio 45440

July 30, 1976
Mr. George Tomov
c/o Albert Kay Associates
58 west 58th street
New York, New York 10019

Dear George,

We are anxiously awaiting the arrival of November 13 and 14, 1976 when you
will be with us in Dayton, Ohio for a weekend of Yugoslav folkdance and
folklore.

We hope that during your stay you will accept our home for your lodging. It will
give me a chance to talk to you in Macedonian -- I hope:

Our folkdance club has many retired members, so for their enjoY1.llent please
include some slow dances when planning your workshop. On the other hand, I
am sure you will attract many younger dancers from the surrounding communities,
so feel free to include several lively dances.

We want each attendee to have a syllabus; therefore, could you please send me
ono~ copy of your syllabus as soon as you can so that we may start to reproduce
it. In all probability we will use the mimeograph method.

Hoping to hear from you soon --

Sincerely,




